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May 23, 2014 

 

Hospice King-Aurora (HKA) regretfully announces the retirement of our Executive Director 

Sheila Darnowski R.N., effective June 6th, 2014. HKA has been exceptionally fortunate for 

the past two years to have Sheila guide the organization through many transitions. We look 

forward to her ongoing involvement as a volunteer where she will continue to share her 

expertise and knowledge. 

 

The Board of Directors of Hospice King-Aurora is pleased to announce the appointment of 

Heidi Bonner to the full-time position of Executive Director, commencing May 26th 2014. She 

will also maintain her responsibilities for volunteer coordination and communications. Heidi 

has been with HKA since 2008 and we are delighted that she has accepted the position and 

look forward to working with her in this new role. We will miss Heidi’s empathy and 

professionalism in coordinating the visiting and wellness programs, however this position 

will be filled on an interim basis by former coordinators Bonnie Selwood & Trish Seguin until 

a replacement is hired. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Margarete Carr 

Chair, Board of Directors 
Hospice King-Aurora 


